PLUMAS COUNTY ASSESSOR

1 Crescent Street, ® Quincy, CA 95971 o (530) 283-6380 ¢ Fax (530) 283-6195

CHARLES W. LEONHARDT
December 16, 2019 ASSESSOR

David Yeung, Deputy Director, Property Tax Department
C/0 Angie Berry
P.O. Box 942879
Sacramento, Ca.
94279-0064

Subject: Assessment Appeals Process/ LTA 2019/037

Dear Mr. Yeung,

On behalf of the California Assessor’s Association Assessment Appeals Ad-Hoc Committee, | wish to
thank you and your staff for your outstanding leadership during the Assessment Appeals Interested
Parties Meetings.

On November 19, 2019 BOE Staff circulated Letter to Assessors’ 2019/037 to the Assessors’ of California.
On December 2, 2019, | resent the LTA to assessors’ and solicited input from the assessment
community.

The CAA Assessment Appeals Ad-Hoc Committee is pleased to report that we are in agreement with the
materials displayed in LTA 2019/037, believing that the agreements made during the September 26,
2019 Interested Parties Meeting have been correctly incorporated in the Form and Handbook language.

I would particularly like to acknowledge Angie Barry for her great job of keeping notes during a fairly
dynamic and fast spaced meeting on September 26, 2019, and her subsequent work in capturing those
agreements into the respective documents.

Please feel free to contact me in the event you have any questions.

Happy Haelidays,

es W. Leonhardt, Plumas County Assessor
Chairman, CAA Assessment Appeals Ad-Hoc Committee



